Glen Geurts

From: Glen Geurts <Glen.Geurts@hvmsd.org>
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 1:05 PM

To: jeff@greatlakestvseal.com

Subject: Interceptor Structures Impovements Project

Great Lakes TV & Seal
Jeff Healy;

On behalf of Heart of the Valley Metropolitan Sewerage District, | wish to sincerely thank you, and the entire
organization at Great Lakes. You, and your company, was willing and able, to step up and take us to completion of the
Districts sewer structures repair project when a sub-contractor failed to perform satisfactorily. Your efforts were
exemplary and typify the character of your organization.

Again, Thank you.
Sincerely,

Glen

YGlere Gewels

District Director

Heart of the Valley — MSD
801 Thilmany Road
Kaukauna, W1 54130
920-766-5731
glen.geurts@hvmsd.org




